
Public Relations Office 
Jamia Millia Islamia 

 
February 12, 2025 

Press Release 
 

CDOE, JMI declares B.Ed. & CRDI results in a record time 
 
The Centre for Distance and Online Education (CDOE) at Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI), has 
successfully achieved the goal of an expedited announcement of the B.Ed. result for the 
2022-23 (June) batch and the CRDI on February 11, 2025, both finalized within a span of 
15 days. The dedicated team of CDOE worked tirelessly to release the result in time to 
ensure that students could meet the deadline set by the Delhi Subordinate Services 
Selection Board (DSSSB). 
 
This unprecedented accomplishment was made possible through the effective 
coordination and collaboration between the Office of the Controller of Examination and 
CDOE, JMI. Special recognition for this success is due to Prof. M. Moshahid Alam Rizvi, 
Director of CDOE and Prof. Saroj Kumar Mahananda, Controller of Examination, whose 
leadership and foresight were crucial in facilitating the timely release of the results. 
Furthermore, the diligent efforts of Dr. Khalid Raza, Assistant Controller of Examination 
along with his team, were essential in adhering to the stringent timeline. 
 
The remarkable coordination between CDOE and the Office of the Controller of 
Examination underscores JMI's commitment to providing students with efficient and 
prompt services, ensuring their academic progress and job opportunity. 
 
The current leadership of JMI, represented by Prof. Mazhar Asif, the Vice Chancellor and 
Prof. Md. Mahtab Alam Rizvi, the Registrar, is driven by the vision to ‘avoid inordinate 
delay in examination processes’, which serves as the fundamental motivation for these 
initiatives. 
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